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Sayers, Margery

From: Leigh Roberts <lar@brventures.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 10:59 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR-114,CR-115

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Hello,

I am writing to ask you to vote NO to CR-114 and CR-115. Our schools are too overcrowded. We need to deal with

school capacity before increasing building units. We need more elementary and middle schools and have developers

pay for more infrastructure.

Please vote NO.

Thank you, Leigh Roberts


